
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 November 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

The Year R children will be performing a Nativity for their parents at the end of this half term. 

We are looking for any parents who would be willing to give up some time to help create a 

backdrop for the stage for this performance. This would be on Tuesday 21 November 2023 

and Tuesday 28 November 2023. 

If you would be willing to help, please contact Mrs Aldridge in Year R by emailing her on 

ra@portswoodpri.org.uk 

 

Thank you 

Year R Teachers.  


